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APRIL MEETING: 

N E W S L E T T E R 

DATE: Thursday, April 22, 198? (3rd Thursday of the Month) 

PLACE: The New Dallas Public Library Building Auditorium 
1515 Young @ Wood Streets (Downtown) 

TIME: 10:00 A.M. 

**PROGRAM: "Genealogical Miscellany" presented by Lloyd Bockstruck 
of the Dallas Public Library 

**This lecture will be in lieu of the regular Society meeting in that it will highlight 
the Genealogical Department of the New Library and it will also be open to the public. 

Innnediately following this special presentation by Mr. Bockstruck there will be a 
reception on the 8th floor of the Library Building with refreshments. Please allow time 
for attendance at this reception and also for a tour of the New Genealogical Department. 

Pay underground parking will be available on the Wood Street side of the Library building. 

A VERY, VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU TO MRS. PATRICIA (Pat) LANCASTER SCHRADER WHO FOR THE PAST 
THREE MONTHS HAS FILLED IN FOR ME IN EDITING THE SOCIETY NEWSLETTER. 

She was very gracious and willing to assist me when I was incapacitated by major surgery. 

******************* 

What Ever You Do, Do Not Forget The Society's May Workshop!!! 

Again the speaker will be Mr. Lloyd D. Bockstruck, Director of the Genealogical 
Department of the Dallas Public Library. Mr. Bockstruck is a well-known speaker 
of the highest magnitude and his lecture for the workshop will be on the following: 

''MILITARY SERVICE AND RECORDS OF COLONIAL WARS 
THROUGH THE SPANISH AMERICAN ,,1AR" 

Location of the workshop will be the Dupont Plaza Hotel, 899 Stemmons Freeway 
on 8 May 198?. 

PLEASE NOTE: 
Pre-registration dead line for this tremendous worl<shop is 15 April 1982_ which will 

also allow for each participient to receive a discounted registration fee as well as 
to have his research surnames made available to the other workshop participants. 
Pre-registration fee is $10.00. 

After 15 April 1982 and at the door registration is $14.00. Refer to the workshop 
mailing which you should have received earlier this month (March 1982). For further 
information contact Helen M. Lu (350-6586) or Margaret Ann Thetford (522-3806). 



ANOTHER WORKSHOP PLUS: 

FAMILY NEWSLETTER NOTE: 

Over 250 books have been donated to the workshop which will 
be given to the Dallas Public Library. These books will be 
reviewed in our Quarterly and there is a need for reviewer s 
for this project. The form for review is simple and brief, 
but informative. Please contact our president, Margaret Ann 
Thetford (522-3806) if you can possibly help out with this 
project before the workshop time and even thereafter. It will 
only take a short time for reviewing one or more of these 
excellent books for the benefit of the Society and your fellow 
researchers. 

Editors of Family Newsletters are asked to donate at least one 
copy of their publication to the Dallas Public Library. This 
is a tremendous way of getting your family information to a 
large number of interested persons. 

HAVE YOU PAID YOUR 1982 SOCIETY DUES? 

It is still not too late to initi.ate or renew your membership in the Dallas Genealogical 
Soc iety!? 

Due are $11.00. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION: 

Please mail them to: Mrs. Josephine (Jo) Lambeth 
13319 Be lf ie lc! 
Dallas, Texas 75?34 

or pay them in person at the April meeting at the New Dallas 
Public Library. 

The Dallas Public Library only has at the present time the lQOO Soundex for Texas. 

Those of you researching ancestors not in Texas in 1900 may request the Soundex Roll 
for that particul~r state be purchased for your donation (tax deductible, of course) 
of $15.00 per roll which would be placed in the Dallas Public Library. 

Checks should be made payable to: Dallas Genealogical Society 
P.O. Box 12648 
Dallas, Texas 75?25 

Please be sure to indicate on your check the state you are requesting and on a 
·separate sheet your name and address as donor, the surname being researched and again, 
also the state re~uested. These gifts of Soundex Microfilm may also be designated as 
memorials. 

YOUR ASSISTANCE IS REQUESTED IN HELPING THE SOCIETY PRESERVE IT FUNDS FOR SPECIAL AND 
ESSENTIAL PROJECTS. As of late, we have had expenditures of unnecessary natures regarding 
mailings of essentially the Quarterly to our members. Please notify the Society of any 
address changes promptly. Return postage due on Quarterly printings is now over $1.00. 
That can really mount up quickly as ~e are all a~are of in these days and time. Thank You! 
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